
Hi Everyone  
  
On behalf of the trustees of The Richard Kay Charity, the MMVA and the Parish 
Council could I take this opportunity to thank you all for the unbelievable generosity 
and support which made Saturdays village celebrations such a HUGE success.  
  
Our hope is that everyone had a fantastic day and that in coming together as we did 
we have re-established the true spirit of what village gatherings should be like.   
  
We all owe a huge debt of gratitude to those who unselfishly made donations, loaned 
their facilities, materials and equipment, organised games, baked and cooked, and 
gave up their time and effort before, during and after the event to help create such a 
memorable day. Without them it would have been impossible to consider such an 
undertaking and I would hope you would join me in passing on a massive, heartfelt 
THANK YOU to them all.  
 

Thanks again to you all for your support.  
  
Regards  
  
Paul Harrison  
 

Trustee Richard Kay Charity  
 


